
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
February 13, 2014 

 

 
Mr. Ryan Raab, Natural Resources Program Specialist 

Budget Coordinator 

Bureau of Watershed Management 

Wisconsin Dept. of Natural Resources 

P.O. Box 7921 

Madison, WI   53707 

 

RE:  2014 Work Program Contract Quarterly Report & Invoice (3
rd

 & 4
th

 Quarter)  
 
Dear Mr. Raab:  

 

Pursuant to the 2014 contract for Water Quality Management planning, please find attached the 

quarterly progress report and invoice for the third and fourth quarters of 2014, (July-December).  This 

invoice represents billing of the current contract in the amount of $16,000.00.  As requested, an 

electronic copy of this submission has been sent to lisa.helmuth@wisconsin.gov. 

 

The total amount for the six months’ expenses under the work program is $43,020.05. 

 

Please find enclosed ECWRPC Invoice Number 0000898-IN dated December 31, 2014 in the 

amount of $16,000.  East Central, at this time, is requesting payment of the above referenced invoice. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself or Eric Fowle at (920) 751-4770. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Joe Huffman 

Sewer Service Area Planner 

 

 

Cc:  Eric  Fowle, ECWRPC 

 Joe Huffman, ECWRPC  

 Pam Scheibe-Johnson, ECWRPC   

 Josie Lathrop, WDNR, (.pdf & SWIMS) 

 Fran Keally, WDNR, (via SWIMS) 
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